Dear FnMiUes,

We are having a \’art, and VYalentine

Exchange on It will

be a fun time for the student, bt
please remember to send enongh in

for all - stindents in our class.
ALso, it wonld be very helpful to have
your child sign their name on the "from"
section before bringing them to school.
As alivays, Let wie know if yon have any

question!

ﬂﬂanks. h%g\\\

Your (hild's teacher




